
-----Original Message----- 
From: Danielle Deneau [mailto:ddeneau@rcoc.org]  
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2008 5:14 PM 
To: Marc Matich 
Cc: Janice Dearing; Paul Shumejko 
Subject: RE: Auburn & Livernois Traffic Signal Timing 
 
Marc - 
 
We have made several tweaks to the timing at this signal in an effort to get 
more time for Auburn in the afternoon.  My engineer has been out there the last 
few days reviewing the signal, but is not in today to give me status.  I'll get 
with him next week to see what changes have been made. 
 
Danielle 
 
>>> "Marc Matich" <matichm@rochesterhills.org> 12/10/2008 8:39 AM >>> 
Danielle, 
 
We had our Advisory Traffic & Safety Boar last night and the board wanted us to 
report back with with any signal timing improvements for eastbound Auburn Road 
at Livernois Road. We advised the concerned area residents complaining about 
cut-through traffic in their subdivision that this would be a first step forward 
and a short term effect until the intersection capacity was improved. Could you 
please inform us of any timing adjustments that you may recommend. Thanks.  
 
Marc  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Danielle Deneau [mailto:ddeneau@rcoc.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2008 3:58 PM 
To: Marc Matich 
Cc: Janice Dearing; Paul Shumejko 
Subject: Re: Auburn & Livernois Traffic Signal Timing 
 
Marc - 
 
We are currently looking at the signal now.  I should have something for you in 
the next day or two.   
 
The signal at Auburn & Avondale Middle School operates everyday from 6 am to 8 
pm. 
 
Danielle 
 
>>> "Marc Matich" <matichm@rochesterhills.org> 12/1/2008 4:31 PM >>> 
Hi Danielle, 
  
I just wanted to follow if you had a chance to do a field review of the signal 
timing for EB Auburn at Livernois during afternoon peak hour (4:30-5:30PM), to 
possiblity  extend the green phase to assist with through & left turn movements. 
Per the attached maps we validated cut-through traffic concerns for the 
Gildewell Subdivsion located at northwest quadrant of the intersection.  EB 
Auburn Road traffic will queued back to 1600' +/- west of Livernois Road and 
were interested in lessening the effect of Dearborn to Bagley cut-through 
traffic.  
  
Also, could you advise what the flash schedule is for Avondale Middle School 
driveway at Auburn Road (Signal I.D.#4214). 
  
Thanks Much! 
  
Marc 
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